
May 10, 2018 

We are sorry for any inconvenience that this project may cause. Contact Facilities Management 
Department at x7875 if you have any questions.  Thank you for your cooperation during this project. 

Facilities Management Department Notice 
Campus Fire Alarm Testing 

  
Description: 
  

Mandatory testing of campus fire alarm systems will be conducted in the following 
buildings:   

  
Bard Hall Chryst Hall Luek Hall Stayer Hall 

Bassler Hall Dilworth Building McComsey Hall Student Memorial 
Center (SMC) 

Biemesderfer 
Executive Center 
(BEC) 

Dutcher Hall 
 

McNairy Library Ware Visual & 
Performing Arts 
Center 

Biemesderfer 
Stadium 

East Village Suites Osburn Hall West Village Suites 

Boyer Building Gordinier Dining 
Hall 

Palmer Building Witmer Building 
(Health Services) 

Breidenstine Hall Hash Building Prince Street 
Parking Garage 

Winter Visual and 
Performing Arts 
Center 

Brossman Hall Jefferson Hall Roddy Hall 
 

Caputo Hall Lombardo Welcome 
Center 

South Village Suites  

     NOTE: If your building is not listed, it was completed over Spring Break 2018.  
 
Construction Timeframe: 
  

Beginning Date: May 14, 2018 7:00 a.m.  
Ending Date: June 29, 2018 3:00 p.m. 

  
Building Impact: 
  

Each device is individually tested and a 15-20 minute building-wide fire 
alarm is required.  Scheduling of this test will be coordinated with 
building occupants in an effort to minimize impact.   

  
Please email MU Facilities (mufacilities@millersville.edu) regarding 
specific dates or times that are not supportable for your building.  

  
The intent is to conduct this required testing during summer break in 
order to minimize campus impact. Testing needs to be completed by 
June 29th due to contractual requirements.   
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